
Dear Senate Committee on Judiciary and Ballot Measure 110 Implementation,

I am writing to express my opposition to HB 554.  I am really not sure how this will make any of us safer.  And it will only impact law 
abiding Oregonians.  We will end up with a hopscotch of local laws eliminating legal Oregonians from legal concealed carry.    With 
the current unrest happening in Portland, law enforcement taking longer to respond to calls, this  law would remove a persons right 
to defend themselves.  

This will not be a good law for Oregon.

Thank you
David Lundell


